
 

 

DATES 

 

 

July  
15th Funny Hair Friday 
18th Y2 Roseland trips 
begin 
Y6 Performance 6pm 
19th Y6 Performance 
6pm  
22nd Last day of term. 
 

September 
6th First day of term 
15th Parents Forum 
3.30 and 6.00pm 
16th Summer Fayre 
27th FOPS AGM 
 

October 
24th – 28th  Half term 
31st  INSET day 
 

December 
16th Last day of term 
 

January 2017 
3rd   First day of term 
 

February 
13th – 17th Half term 
20th INSET day 
 

March 
31st Last day of term 
 

April 
18th First day of term 
 

May 
1st Bank holiday 
29th – 2nd June half 
term 
 

June  
5th INSET day 
 

July  
25th Last day of term 
 

                              
                             15th July 2016                                                                                                                                     

STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Mason, Frank, Scarlett Rose, Hannah, Alleshia-
May, Millie, Rafe, Jake and the whole of Year 6! Thank you for your 
commitment and determination to be successful learners. 
 

HOUSE POINTS WINNERS 
This term the House Points winners are Cotehele. This means that next Friday, 
on the last day of term, these children are allowed to wear their own clothes. All 
other house teams to wear uniform as usual. 
 

SCHOOLS IN BLOOM 2016 
This competition was open to all the St Austell schools and I am delighted to 
inform you that Year 5, River Fowey, with Mrs Newnes were the winners. 
Please try to visit White River Place to admire the entries – they will be found 
outside the old Eden Café.  
 

FUNNY HAIR FRIDAY 
Thank you to everyone who came with ‘funny’ hair today. The School 
Parliament will be using the funds raised to purchase new playtime equipment 
for next term.  
 

SUMMER SCHOOL 
Just a reminder about this year’s Summer School. This will be the third time we 
have run this. It is open to children currently in Years 2, 3, 4 and 5. This is an 
excellent and free opportunity for the children to get together to enjoy fun and 
learning during the summer holiday. Please return the slips to the office next 
week to book your child’s place. 
  

YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE 
The end of term performance by Year 6 will be Wind in the Willows. All parents 
and carers are welcome to watch. There are just a few tickets remaining for 
both performances, please book yours at the office. 
 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 
Next term the menu from this term will continue. The first week back will be 
week 3.  
 

BOOK RETURNS 
Please can all reading books, library books and story sacks be returned on 
Monday. Thank you. 
 

FOPS NEWS 
The Summer Fayre will be taking place on Friday 16th September. FOPS would 
be very pleased to receive donations of good quality books, toys and games at 
the start of next term.  The Annual General Meeting of FOPS will be taking 

place on Tuesday 27th September at 9.15am – a date for your diary.  I would like to thank FOPS for the 
generous and enthusiastic support for school this year.  
 

FUN WITH FOOD 
Please find attached a flyer for a new and exciting three week course for parents and carers to attend next 
term.  

                                                                                                              Mrs D Tregellas                                                                                                      


